
 Notice 

 

 

 
The pottery workshop, which was scheduled to be held earlier in September, has been 

rescheduled for 13
th

 and 14
th

 October 2016. 

 

The students who have already given their names earlier can attend the workshop. Since 

the number of students who can be trained in the workshop is limited, no fresh 

registration can be entertained.  

 

 

 

Faculty Co-ordinator:                                                                         

Dr. Deepshikha Agarwal, USLLS 

Ph. 9810437088 

 

Dr. Divya Verma Gakkhar, USMS 

Ph. 9899841851 

 


